
A Note from Mrs. Bankemper 
I am so excited to send an amazing opportunity for chorus 
students to participate in next month.  Our district wide 
chorus festival will take place March 14th.  This is one of my 
favorite events of the entire year.  Students will spend the 
day working with, world renowned children’s composer, 
Mark Burrows, and then show off their hard work in an 
afternoon performance at the BFAC.  We will be performing 
his piece “How Doth the Little Crocodile.”  This piece was 
written for the Batavia District Chorus Festival in 2016. 
Please see the link below to sign up your student for this 
amazing opportunity.   All newsletters will be available on 
our website as well.  As always feel free to contact me with 
any questions.  

Upcoming 
Performances 

Need to Know
● Chorus rehearses every 

Friday morning that school is 
in session.

● No School therefore, no 
Rehearsal 

■ February 28th
■ March 27th

● Last rehearsal May 1st.  . 

Students will wear their red 
chorus shirt/plain red shirt for 
all performances.
 
March 14th 

● District Wide Chorus 
Festival 

○ BFAC
○ 9:30am Arrival time 
○ 2:00pm Concert

April 26th 
● Cougars Game 

○ Cougars Stadium 
1pm

April 30th
● Chorus Concert 

○ HCS 6:00pm 
○ Student Arrival 5:45 

pm

Festival Sign Up

Permission Slip 
**Even if your student cannot attend, 
please fill out the permission slip and 

indicate that.  Thank you!!! 

Volunteer Sign-Up

February 2020

http://hcstormmusic.weebly.com/
https://forms.gle/tFk6KZgqUY5fXKpz8
https://signup.com/go/PCbGhzT

